
 

 

  

 

A warm welcome back!  We hope you had an enjoyable 
Summer. 

 

Below are some dates for your diary:- 

 

Tuesday 18th September -Year 4 trip to Queenswood 

Thursday 20th September – Year 3 trip to Broomy Hill 

Monday 24th September – Year 6 Experience Day at EMC 

Wednesday 26th September – 2EGS Class Assembly 
(parents invited 2.40pm) 

Thursday 27th September – Year 3 Pedestrian Training 

Friday 28th September – Year 3 Pedestrian Training 

 

Looking Ahead:- 

Wednesday 3rd October – Year 1 Hearing Screening 

Thursday 4th October – Year 3 Pedestrian Training 

 

The School term dates are as follows:- 

 

Autumn Half Term 29th October – 2nd November 

Autumn Term Ends Friday 21st December 

Spring Term Starts Wednesday 9th January 2019 

Spring Half Term 18th – 22nd February 

Term Ends  Friday 12th April 

Summer Term Starts Monday 29th April 

Summer Half Term 27th May – 31st May 

Term Ends  Thursday 18th July 

 

Further information on school term dates, admission 
policies, Reception and Secondary admissions and 
School Transport can be found at 
www.herefordshire.gov.uk. 
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Our chosen charity for 2018-19 

 

The children have decided that the charity they 
would like to support this academic year is the 
Little Princess Trust.  Launched in 2006, the charity 
provides real hair wigs for children and young 
adults up to the age of 24 who have lost their hair 
through cancer and other illnesses.  Since the 
charity’s inception, they have helped thousands of 
children.  We hope you will support us throughout 
the year in our fund raising activities for this 
worthwhile cause.  In addition we will still be 
supporting national charity days such as Children in 
Need, Comic Relief etc. 

 

 

Request from the lunchtime team….. 

Just a reminder that we are a ‘Nut Free’ school.  We 

do have some pupils who have severe nut allergies 

so would ask that you refrain from sending packed 

lunches which may contain nut ingredients.  Thank 

you for your help. 

 

Lost Property 

Please could you make sure that all school uniform 

is clearly marked with your child’s name.  Lost 

property is placed in a box near the hall. Please ask 

at the school office if you would like to have a look 

for lost property. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 3 Botanical Gardens Visit 

 

School Uniform 
 
It’s lovely to see the children coming back to 
school in their smart uniforms.  If you are 
unsure about uniform requirements - which 
include smart shoes rather than black trainers -
please speak to the office or refer to the 
school website. 

 
 

 

Valuable items 

We request that valuable items are not 

brought into school as we cannot take 

responsibility if these items go missing. 

 

School Website – 

www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk 

The school website has lots of information about 

school activities and, along with our Facebook 

page, will keep you informed of events taking place. 

 

Parking around the school site 

Just a polite request to ask that anyone parking in 

the roads around the school site, particularly in 

George Street, parks safely.  We have received 

notification from Elm Close residents that parking in 

the close is causing them a problem too.  Thank 

you. 

 

Around the school grounds 

A reminder that children should not cycle or ride 

scooters once on the school grounds to ensure the 

safety of pedestrians. 

We are a no smoking zone so please do not smoke 

or vape in the school grounds or near to the school 

entrances.  Thank you. 

 

 

Please stay on footpaths and do  not walk on the 

road and please only use pedestrian gates to enter 

and leave the school grounds.  Also, please keep 

children off the grass bank and fields. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t 

bring me onto 

the school  

grounds, thank 

you 


